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Dear agency members,

I support granting historic status to 701 Sparks Ave, Austin TX because it is an example of Spanish Colonial
Revival architecture, a style scattered around the center of the city and worthy of protection. The entire Sparks Ave,
at the head of Eastwoods Park, should be protected and preserved as an entity near the park. The entire
neighborhood contains houses typical of the old Austin I grew up in, long before 26th Street was changed. The
Doby house is at the opposite end of the park.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Barbara Buttrey
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